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INTRODUCTION

The Training Programme on ‘Parliamentary Administration” for
the officers of the Rajva Sabha Secretariat was organized by ‘Royal
Institute of Parliamentary Administration (RIPA) International
London’ from 19t to 30* October, 2009. I was nominated along with
eleven other participants from the Rajya Sabha Secretariat to attend the
the said training programme.

On 19% October 2009, Mr. Ian Church, Director of Studies, RIPA
welcomed the participants. He has briefed about the course contents of
the training programme and the eminent faculty members with their
profiles. The contents of the course were very valuable and useful to us.
However, there was no specific lecture on security covered/ included in
the programme.

The basic purpose of the training was to broaden the horizon of
trainees so that we can contribute in the advancement of the
Parliamentary Democracy by enhancing our knowledge and
understanding of democratic governance. The objective of training was
to enhance the efficiency to the optimum level thereby making a
comparative study about the Rajya Sabha and the British Parliament in

an explicit, comprehensive and informative manner.







